Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 8:49 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Councillors ,
Hope you are well. I'm writing to express my strong objection to the development proposal outlinedin

D/A2023/0130, operation of an Organic Waste Transfer station .

As follows :

Pressing concerns of potential impact of traffic congestion in our community.

« Newly constructed dwellings has already placed a strain of the local road infrastructure

« Impeded traffic flow & emergency response times

« Negative impact on the safety of pedestrians & cyclists

« Endangering the Safety of school children & elderly in the area

e Possible unnecessary odours & smells in the area

Increasing audible noise pollution in the area

| trust that Cumberland Council will carefully consider these objections. | look forward to hearing
from you soon.

Yours Sincerely
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